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For ALL Police Calls dial 911 or the Non-Emergency number at 301-352-1200 
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located at 4923 43rd Avenue, 3rd Floor Hyattsville, Maryland 20781. Phone: 301-985-3638 

 

 Monthly Town Police Department Report 
                      For the Month of June 2023 

Incidents Reported in Town: 

Injured Person 1  Domestic Call 2   Family Dispute 1 

Commercial Alarm 1   Hold-up Alarm 2  911 Disconnect 1   

Vehicle Accident 5  Miscellaneous Incident 1   Disorderly Call 2 

Hit & Run Accident 2   Party Complaint 1  Loud Music Call 1 

 Assault Call 1 Suspicious Auto 1  Theft from Auto 1 

 Theft Call 1 Traffic Complaint 3  Check Welfare 4   

 Residential Alarm 2     

 
Total calls responded by: Upper Marlboro Police 17 & Prince George’s County Police 16  

 
Chief Burse participated in the Prince George’s Chiefs Association meeting. 

            

Sgt. Irby, Cpl. Brooks, and Pfc. Anderson conducted high visibility patrols throughout the Town.  

 

Chief Burse and Mayor Franklin, Town Administrator Snyder, and Public Works Director Bond participated in the 

Business Meeting at Freeman’s Barber Shop parking lot. 

 

Chief Burse participated in the weekly Prince George’s County Police Crime meeting. 

 

Sgt. Irby participated in the Town Annual Movie Night Event.  

 

Chief Burse, Mayor Franklin, and Town Administrator Snyder participated in an Annexation HOA meeting. 

 

Chief Burse, Mayor Franklin, and Town Staff participated in the FOX 5 Zip Trip event at Show Place Arena. 

 

Chief Burse and Cpl. Johnson participated in the weekly Conduent meeting. 

 

Sgt. Irby, Cpl. Brooks, Det. Johnson, Pfc. Anderson, participated in a Domestic Violence Training at Town all. 

 

Chief Burse and Det. Johnson participated in the monthly Coffee with a Cop event. 

 

Chief Burse attended the Memorial Mass Service for John Wyvill. 

 


